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TOWN OF CRESCENT
MINUTES OF THE 

ANNUAL TOWN MEETING
TUESDAY, APRIL 16, 2013

7:00 P.M., CRESCENT TOWN HALL

CALL TO ORDER

Chairman William Treder called the Annual Town Meeting to Order at 7:04 p.m.  Roll 
Call was taken.  Other town officials in attendance were:
   
 Adrian J. Turgeon, Sr., Supervisor II
 Carla Fletcher, Treasurer   Tracy Hartman, Clerk

It was determined that the meeting was properly posted and published according to law, 
and that there was a quorum.

READING OF MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL TOWN MEETING HELD APRIL 10, 
2012.

Motion was made by Ken Orton to waive the reading of the Annual Town Meeting held 
April 10, 2012.  Seconded by Joel Knutson.  Vote was taken.  Aye 9 , Nay – 0, Motion 
carried.

Motion was made by Bob Martini to approve the minutes of the annual Town Meeting 
held on April 11, 2012.  Seconded by Don Kress.  Aye 9, Nay-0.

FINANCIAL REPORT

Copies of the Annual Financial Report were distributed to those in attendance.  

Motion was made by Bob Martini to accept the Annual Financial Report.  Seconded by 
Ken Orton.  Vote was taken.  Aye - 9 , Nay – 0, Motion carried.



ANY OTHER BUSINESS THAT LAWFULLY COMES BEFORE THE BOARD
In regards to the assessors annual report Bob Martini asked if the whole town is going to 
be reassessed due to being over the state limit.  T. Hartman stated that Mike Schnautz will 
be doing a complete reassessment this year due to the numbers being too high.  This will 
include home visits on all homes in Crescent.

Treder reported that it was at last years annual meeting that the electorate approved the 
Board to pursue purchasing/swapping land that is next to the current town hall/fire 
department property.   Today at 1:00 p.m. Treder went to the Title company and closed on 
the land swap.  The Board is looking forward to hearing from members of the fire 
department and residents as to what can be done with the land.  Orton stated that the fire 
department would like to put a pavilion on the new land.  Turgeon thanked Treder for 
taking on this project and working for the last year to get this accomplished.  

Bob Martini raised his concern that he believes that it is important for the Town to look 
into racing that is occurring on the larger lakes throughout the state.  He thinks the town 
should look into an ordinance that puts restrictions (who cleans up, number of people) on 
these types of the events.  The Town of  Merrill has an ordinance that gives these 
restrictions.  Martini would like to see the Town Lakes Committee look into this 
possibility. 

ADJOURN

Motion was made by Bob Martini  to adjourn the Annual Town Meeting.  Seconded by 
Connie Anderson.  Vote was taken.  Aye-9, Nay – 0, Motion carried.

The Annual Town Meeting was adjourned at 7:24 p.m.

Submitted by,

Tracy Hartman
Town Clerk


